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Council Member Ellis to Step Down
    The following Statement was copied
from the City of Folly Beach Facebook
page.
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Council Member Eddie Ellis has officially announced his
intention to resign from his role as a council member for
the City of Folly Beach effective date of March 30th. Mr.
Ellis will make a statement at the February meeting
regarding his decision.
Charleston County will hold a Special Election on April
2nd, 2024 to fill the seat for the remainder of the term
(November 2025).  Filing will open on January 26th, 2024,
at noon.  More election information will be released as it
becomes available.
All election-related questions (candidacy, filing, dates,
voter registration, voter eligibility, etc.) should be directed
to Charleston County (www.chsvotes.gov).


